
 
 

ACTION SHEET 
SITE REVIEW TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
2:00 P.M.                               CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS                      JANUARY 8, 2002 

MUNICIPAL COMPLEX, 1 JUNKINS AVENUE 
PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: David M. Holden, Planning Director, Chairman; David Allen, Deputy 

Public Works Director; David Desfosses, Engineering Technician; 
Charlie Jones, Fire Marshal; David Young, Police Department 
Representative; Tom Cravens, Engineering Technician; and, Alan 
Sturgis, Chairman of the Conservation Commission 

 
ALSO PRESENT: Lucy E. Tillman, Planner 1 
 
````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````` 
 
I.   PUBLIC HEARINGS  
 
A. City Council Referral  -- The purpose of this meeting is to conduct a review of the property 
located at 175 Parrott Avenue and known as the JFK Recreational Center for the purpose of 
submitting an advisory recommendation to the Planning Board and, ultimately, by the Planning 
Board to the City Council regarding the use of the property as a site for a new public library.  
Said property is shown on Assessor Plan 128 as Lot 14 and lies within a Municipal district. 
 
 
VOTED to recommend the project based on the two criteria in front of the Committee; that is, 
that the soils have been found to be adequate and it has been determined that the parking 
calculations are reasonable. 
 
 
II.   ADJOURNMENT was had at approximately 3:00 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Barbara B. Driscoll 
Administrative Assistant 
Planning Department 
 
 
 


